
SILVERTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN COMMITTEE 

 

Minutes of the meeting held on Monday, December 11th, at 3.00 p.m. 

 

Present: Liz Trebble (Chair), Gill Barrett, Olive Milward, Sally Sleep, Janet Campbell, 

Bill Croome, Prue Nichols 

 

Apologies: Liz Gilbert, Jon Smye, Olivia Kennard 

 

The minutes of the last meeting (27.11.2017) were agreed and signed. 

 

1. An e-mail concerning the Glebe site from Lisa Brown was discussed. It was decided 

that an appropriate response would be sent from the Chairman. 

 

2.  A letter from Aaron Beecham, MDDC, about the Neighbourhood Plan Draft Policy 

HSO4 ‘The Glebe Development Site’, was considered.  The Committee agreed that the 

suggestions made in it:  1) that Map 8 should be modified to show in principle the area of 

the allocation that would form public open space i.e. not developable, and 2) that the 

Criterion VII should have the words ‘that will be held in trust as a community asset to 

serve the recreation needs of the community in perpetuity,’ removed, and the text moved 

to the reasoned justification that follows Policy HSO4,  should be accepted. 

 

It was also agreed that an application should be made to Locality for technical support for 

a strategic assessment (SEA) of the Glebe site as a matter of urgency.  Bill Croome agreed 

to complete and submit the application form. 

 

3. There was no other business. 

 

The meeting closed at 3.50 p.m. 


